
Town of North Stonington, CT 
HEWITT FARM COMMITTEE 

 
 

Monday, June 1, 2020 at 4:30p.m. 
Virtual Workshop via Zoom 

 

The regular meeting of the Hewitt Farm Committee was called to order by Ed 
Harasimowitz at 4:43 PM with members Nita Kincaid, and Jack Brown 
present. Guests attending were Dick Seager, Craig Russell and Juliet Hodge. 
 
 

1. Town Grant Writer discuss Gallup House historic planning grant 

Grant writer Craig Russell discussed writing an initial grant to cover a 

structural assessment of the house. Subsequent grant would be written to 

cover the rehabilitation of the house. Nita will provide Craig with rehab 

materials. 

 

2. Status of work on the John Dean Gallup House 

Work is being done to replace toilets, sinks and lighting. Painting is complete. 

 

3. Status of John Dean Gallup House RFP 

The RFP listing has expired. Responses to the RFP are being reviewed. 

 

4. Promoting Summer Events at the Farm 

The North Stonington Garden Club is planning an event at the farm pavilion 

on July 21, 2020. 

 

5. Trash Issues on farm grounds 

An unauthorized event at the pavilion left trash scattered around the grounds. 

The town will review camera footage to determine who was responsible. 

  



6. Approval of 5/11/2020 Minutes 

Minutes were not reviewed. Inadequate number of members participating in 

the meeting. Item will be carried to the next meeting. 

 

7. Status of Green Gables sign 

The Historical Society is nearing completion of the text and graphics for the 

sign. The sign will be 3 feet by 4 feet in size. First Selectman Mike Urgo has 

identified a vendor to construct the sign. 

 

8. Member Updates on Projects and Additional Items for Committee 

No discussion 

 

9. Public Comments 

No discussion 

10. Date of next meeting 

June 22nd, 2020 is the next meeting 

 

Ajourned at 5:25 PM 

Respectfully submitted 
Ed Harasimowitz 


